Esk Main Road Shoulder Sealing

The Tasmanian Government has allocated funding from the Road Safety Levy to undertake shoulder sealing and line marking on two sections of Esk Main Road:

- from Stynes Creek Bridge for approximately 1.2 km heading towards St Pauls Bridge;
- from Killymoon Bridge for approximately 2.8 km heading towards the St Marys township.

This project forms part of a coordinated upgrading of Esk Main Road as a High Productivity Vehicle route and the key corridor connecting the Midland Highway with the east coast of Tasmania.

The key objective of this project is to improve safety for all road users through the provision of wider sealed shoulders, reflective pavement markers and audible centre lines.

Construction will commence in January 2017 and be completed by mid-April 2017, subject to weather conditions.

The road works will be performed under an approved traffic management plan by the contractor to ensure the least possible disruption to road users. Reduced speed limits at the work site are necessary for the safety of workers and the travelling public, so please slow down, approach the work site with caution and follow all traffic control instructions.

Further Information

Further information about the project can be found on the Department of State Growth website: www.transport.tas.gov.au/road/projects

Any enquiries you have regarding this project can be directed to the Project Manager, Allan Lee, on 6166 3419 or by email at: info@stategrowth.tas.gov.au



